SPECIAL MEETING & PUBLIC HEARING

HELD ON AUGUST 20, 2020 IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS

CALL TO ORDER

PUBLIC COMMENT

ROLL CALL
YEAS: 7
ABSENT: 0

Public Hearing
State Street Corridor

Economic
Development

Update

204 PULASKI ROAD, CALUMET CITY, ILLINOIS

The Committee Of The Whole was called to order at 6:04 p.m. by Mayor
Michelle Markiewicz Qualkinbush.

No Public Comment sent via email.

ALDERMEN: Navarrete (6:20 P.M.), Swibes, Tillman, Williams,
Gardner, Patton, Smith.

ALDERMEN: None

Also present were Mayor Michelle Qualkinbush, City Clerk Nyota Figgs,

City Treasurer Tarka, City Administrator William Murray, Mayors

Assistant Rose Bonato, Police Chief Fletcher, Community and Economic

Development Department V. Williams & J. Wiszowaty, and Matt Burger

engineer from Mott Macdonald.

Public Hearing on State Street Corridor.

Matt Burger, Engineer from Mott MacDonald updated the Council on
Phase | Engineering for the State Street/Dolton Rd. Corridor (DSIR) and
public outreach with a power point presentation.

There were no comments from the public.

The Public Hearing concluded at 6:17 pm.

City Administrator William Murray updated the City Council on the Blues
Water Run Kayak and Canoe launch development.

Economic Development Coordinator Wiszowaty updated the Council on
various economic development and business inquiries.
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Richard Chambers explained the Complete Streets Program and how it
plays into various grant opportunities.

Val Williams updated the City Council on grants and the Intern Program.

Adjournment Alderman Smith moved, seconded by Alderman Swibes, to adjourn at
6:41 pm.

MOTION CARRIED.
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City Clerk
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